
 

 

 

Dollar General Palm Oil Sustainability Policy 

 

 

Dollar General strives to promote a more sustainable and responsible palm oil industry, including 
transparency and traceability through the palm oil supply chain. Dollar General expects all private label 
suppliers to ensure that their products containing palm oil (including palm kernel oil and palm oil 
derivatives) are sourced in a sustainable manner and in accordance with the Roundtable on Sustainable 
Palm Oil or an equivalent industry standard.  
 
Products supplied to Dollar General containing palm oil must be sourced from organizations that adhere 
to, among others, the following expectations:  
 

• Palm oil must be sourced in a manner that supports deforestation-free production, including 
the protection of all natural forests. 

 

• Palm oil must be sourced from growers who comply with all applicable laws, including those 
relating to fair labor practices and human rights, and the applicable provisions of the Company’s 
Code of Conduct. 

 

• Suppliers must not engage in activities that lead to the destruction of high-value conservation 
areas, natural forests, or peatlands. 
 

• Suppliers must maintain and adhere to a “no burning” policy. 
  

National brand suppliers, many of whom have implemented their own palm oil sustainability policies 
and programs, are encouraged to comply with this Policy. 
 


